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The	City	of	Clay	Receives	Right	to	Use	License	to	Extend	Walking	Trails	
	
The	City	of	Clay	was	issued	a	right	to	use	license	today	in	order	to	extend	the	
walking	trails	onto	the	Department	of	Youth	Services’	property	in	Clay.		On	a	motion	
made	by	Senator	Linda	Coleman,	the	entire	board	voted	unanimously	to	approve	the	
land	committee’s	recommendation.		The	land	committee	of	the	Department	of	Youth	
Services	had	voted	unanimously	earlier	in	the	day	to	present	the	recommendation.	
	
The	right	to	use	license	goes	into	effect	on	July	3,	2017.		The	City	of	Clay	will	begin	
work	with	The	Fresh	Water	Land	Trust	and	surveyors	to	design	the	new	trails.		
Initial	construction	will	at	least	double	the	length	of	the	trails	currently	connected	to	
Cosby	Lake.			
	
Mayor	Charles	Webster	and	City	Manager,	Ronnie	Dixon,	were	in	Montgomery	today	
to	attend	the	meetings.			
	
	


